
Nurturing Today's Young 
People,  

Inspiring Tomorrow's Leaders 16.06.23 

Important notice 
As of this week, if you're late collecting your child, you 

MUST use the rear entrance and walk around to the 

late class. We are no longer allowing entrance via Dick 

Lane. You will be refused entry. We thank you for your 

co-operation.  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

What a wonderful week it has been, the weather has been kind 

and pupils have engaged in lots of outdoor learning.  Our Year 3 

& 4 pupils have had a great time at Ingleborough.  They have 

made some lovely memories which will last a lifetime! Make 

sure to check out our twitter page @ThornburyPLA to see what 

they got up to.  





Late arrivals - SAFEGUARDING ISSUE 
Please can we remind you all that if you are running late, you 
must escort your child into the main school building, even if 
they are a bit older! This is highly crucial for the sake of their 
safety and well-being. Unfortunately, our main entrance isn’t 
monitored 24/7, this means that if your child happens to fall 
over, staff will not know, and neither will you. We won’t be able 
to go help them unless we know! Please make sure you bring 
your child in through the main entrance and sign them in!  

The weather has definitely spruced up! This means pupils will 

want to enjoy the sunshine! We have gathered some tips to stay 

safe this summer:  

• Drink plenty of water 

• Wear lots of sunscreen 

• Wear a sun hat  

• Wear sunglasses 

• Try to play in the shade 

• Make sure children are under adult supervision 

• And lastly don’t forget ice-cream!  

Please send your child into school with a water bottle, plenty of sunscreen 

and a sunhat. This means they can make the most of the lovely weather!  



Uniform selling event (Pop up shop) 

We’ll be approaching that time of the year again where parents may need 

to purchase school uniforms for the new academic year. Our uniform pop-

up shop will be held in the school hall on Tuesday 18th July 2023 from 

2.30pm to 5.30pm.  

 

This will give you and your child  the chance to try on or even purchase 

your child's school uniform for Sept 23. You will be able to have the full 

uniform fitting experience. The full range of branded school uniform and 

sports kit items will be available in all stocked sizes.  

 

Portable changing rooms will be available and Stevensons staff will be on 

hand to take measurements and provide advice on sizing. Items can be 

purchased at the event and taken away on the day, or pupils can try on 

items to check sizes and then order online at a later date. Payments are to 

be made via card. We will be sending letters out with further information 

next term. Thank you.  



Food for life 
We have joined the food for life campaign which will support 

our school to improve health, wellbeing and motivation of our 

pupils. We are aiming for the bronze award, this is a fantastic 

opportunity to provide healthy school meals, great lunchtime 

and food education which will have a positive impact on our 

pupils. For further information, please visit: Schools Award - 

Food for Life  

Healthy eating 

Our school is driven to ensure the positive mental and physical 
health of our pupils, therefore we regularly monitor packed 
lunches. Recently, we have noticed a rapid rise in the quantity of 
unhealthy snacks being brought in to school for dinner time.  
 
As a healthy school, we encourage children to bring fruit, a cere-
al bar or have a piece of bagel for snack time. We do not allow 
crisps, chocolate biscuits or chocolate cereal bars at snack time. 
Foods that are high in salt and sugar contribute to tooth decay 
and poor concentration in lessons. For healthier packed lunch 
ideas, please visit: https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/ 
 
Statistics show that when families make healthy swaps, they can 
save a great deal of money and provide a more nutritious lunch 
that improves concentration in lessons. 

https://www.foodforlife.org.uk/schools
https://www.foodforlife.org.uk/schools
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fhealthier-families%2Frecipes%2Fhealthier-lunchboxes%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csajeeda.akthar%40thornbury.staracademies.org%7Ced9dcb853d174597e1d108db088f8879%7Cad91cba8ab0a41f6ab6243cf47f8
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fhealthier-families%2Frecipes%2Fhealthier-lunchboxes%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csajeeda.akthar%40thornbury.staracademies.org%7Ced9dcb853d174597e1d108db088f8879%7Cad91cba8ab0a41f6ab6243cf47f8


Useful links: 
Healthier Families - Home - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  

Lunchbox ideas and recipes – Healthier Families - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  

Eating a balanced diet - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  

What to feed young children - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/eat-well/how-to-eat-a-balanced-diet/eating-a-balanced-diet/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/baby/weaning-and-feeding/what-to-feed-young-children/


What should go in my lunchbox? 



Next week’s menu - Week 3 

Did you know? 



Hunny bunny  
Reception have a cuddly little bunny, he is extremely 

friendly, soft and a good friend! He always needs a 

home on the weekends. If you are interested in help-

ing us out, please speak to the main office or Miss 

O’Dowd in Early Years. You will need a car as his cage 

is quite large. We will provide everything he needs 

for the weekend. Thank you!  

 

Events for summer term 2 
• Father's Day 18.6.23    

• National Writing Day 21.6.23  

• National School Sport week 19.6.23  

• International Women in Engineering Day 

23.6.23  

• Armed Forces Day 24.6.23  

• Sky Arts Week - 19th -23rd June  

• National Hygiene week 3.7.23  

• Eid 28-30.6.23  

• World Youth Skills Day 15.7.22     



Nursery AM 84.42% 

Nursery PM  95.86% 

Rec HCA 97.86% 

Rec Mem 

Fox 

96.23% 

1 Darwin 95.33% 

1 Goodhall 93.55% 

2 Galileo 96.67% 

2 Mathai 93.33% 

3/4 Dali 100% 

3 Matisse  90.67% 

3 Kahlo 95.52% 

4 Hockney 94.67% 

4 Warhol 96.33% 

5 Ijliya 95.91% 

5 Nobel 90% 

5 Shaw 96.67% 

6 Anderson 93.67% 

6 Singh 

Bhatti 

91.61% 

This weeks  
attendance figures  

Hay fever 

As we enter the summer season children with hay fever can find this time of 

year difficult, symptoms can make them uncomfortable. 

Symptoms include: 

• Runny nose 

• sneezing 

• Itchy or watery eyes 

• Coughing 

Hay fever is sometimes mistaken for a summer cold, but the tell-tale symptom 

is itching. This suggests hay fever rather than a virus. Also, the discharge from 

the nose is clear and watery with hay fever, rather than green or yellow, as it is 

with a cold. Thankfully, hay fever is manageable for most children using over 

the counter antihistamine medication. If your child has a severe reaction, it may 

be necessary to speak to a pharmacist or doctor. Though hay fever can cause 

discomfort it is not an illness, unless the reaction is severe, antihistamine 

should be administered, and your child brought in to school where we will be 

happy to monitor them and contact you if there are any concerns.  



Trips - Summer Term 2  

Please remember to pay off any outstanding balance to ensure all trips go 

ahead. Thank you for your support.  

Below is a list of the following trips that will be taking place throughout 

Summer Term 2:   



Leadership thought of the week: 

Word of the week: 

Mon 19th  June 

• Thornbury Stay and Play   

• Bradford University Literacy Festival - 4H  
• National School Sport week  
Wed 21st   

• Bradford University Literacy Festival – Y5  
Thurs 22nd   

• St George's Hall Bradford Literacy Festival – Y6  
Fri 23rd   

• National Writing Day   
• International Women in Engineering Day   
Sunday 25th   
• Armed Forces Day   
 

 

Friday 14th July  

Times Table Rockstars  Trip 

Tues 18th 

Year 6 Graduation 

Wed 19th  

Nursery Graduation Ceremony  

Thurs 20th  

Mini-Diploma Y6 & Shirt Signing  

  

 

Dates for your diary: 



This year, National Teacher Day is on Tuesday 21st 
June. This is a special chance for us to celebrate 
our school and our teachers. Pupils can make a 
card for members of staff as this is an opportunity 
to remind them about the importance of gratitude 
and saying thank you.   



Fun and creative hanging love 
bears perfect for Father’s Day 
with a beautiful personalised 
message hidden behind the 
bear  

We made Russian salad with chickpeas sweet corn, 
cabbage, potatoes, raisin and peas. This was the first 
time everyone had tried it and we all really enjoyed 
it!  






